




STUDENT GOVERNMENT
2 COURT SQUARE
LONG ISLAND CITY, NEW YORK 11101

	February 6, 2013

Dr. Karen L. Gould
Brooklyn College
2900 Bedford Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11210

	Re: Free Speech and Academic Freedom at Brooklyn College

Dear President Gould:

I write on behalf of the Student Government Association of CUNY School of Law. Today we passed the enclosed resolution supporting Brooklyn College’s decision to move forward with the panel featuring Omar Barghouti and Judith Butler, even though you and the Brooklyn College are facing public criticism. As Brooklyn College continues to face public scrutiny, we at CUNY School of Law hope that you find resolve in knowing that the greater CUNY community supports your actions, and we will stand in defense of free speech and academic freedom on our campuses.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
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